Wendy Strangeway

From:

Helen Webster

Sent:

16 March 2018 16:59

To:

Planning

Subject:

FW: NYM/2017/0751/CVC - The Victoria Hotel, Robin Hoods Bay

Miss Helen Webster

Planning Officer, Development Management

North York Moors National Park Authority

The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, YORK, YO62 5BP

t: 01439 772700 e: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk w: www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

From: John Woodhead Sent: 16 March 2018 16:00

To: Helen Webster

Subject: RE: NYM/2017/0751/CVC - The Victoria Hotel, Robin Hoods Bay

Dear Helen,

I would confirm that there are no objections to the sewer diversion required to facilitate the construction of the

Orangery. Best Regards

John

From: Helen Webster [mailto:h.webster@northyorkmoors.org.uk]

Sent: 14 March 2018 10:15

To: John Woodhead

Subject: NYM/2017/0751/CVC - The Victoria Hotel, Robin Hoods Bay

Importance: High

Dear Mr Woodhead

During a recent file review, it has come to my attention that I have not received a response to the consultation request issued on 25 October 2017.

I wonder if you could provide me with an update please as the consultation period has expired and the application has exceeded its determination date.

http://planning.northyorkmoors.org.uk/northgate/documentexplorer/application/folderview.aspx?type=NLP1
1GL1 DC PLANAPP&key=813658&iWgrnzsWW4I=aH8Pp24Bn4U=

Best regards

Helen

Miss Helen Webster

Planning Officer, Development Management

North York Moors National Park Authority

The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, YORK, YO62 5BP

t: 01439 772700

e: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk w: www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

Normal Working Hours:

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not necessarily the views of the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a private message intended for the named addressee(s) only. Its contents may be confidential.

If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete the message. Any use, copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than the addressee is forbidden. www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

This email has been scanned for email related threats and delivered safely by Mimecast. For more information please visit http://www.mimecast.com

DISCLAIMER

This email (and any files transmitted with it) may contain confidential or privileged information and is intended for the addressee only. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken is prohibited and may be unlawful - you should therefore return the email to the sender and delete it from your system.

Any opinions expressed are those of the author of the email, and do not necessarily reflect those of Scarborough Borough Council.

Please note: Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic communications.

This email has been checked for the presence of computer viruses, but please rely on your own virus-checking procedures.